
VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING
JOIN US! 

Wednesday, Dec. 16, 2020
(7:00 P.M. to 8:00 P.M.)

I-895/Baltimore Harbor Tunnel
Toll Plaza and Interchange

Improvements Project

Join via the project webpage at

Recognizing the COVID-19 state of emergency and the Maryland
Transportation Authority’s (MDTA) commitment to the protection of our
customers and team members, we are practicing social distancing by
holding a Virtual Public Meeting for the I-895/Baltimore Harbor Tunnel
Toll Plaza and Interchange Improvements Project. 

The I-895/Baltimore Harbor Tunnel Toll Plaza and Interchange
Improvements Project in Baltimore is proposed to replace the existing
toll booths across I-895 with overhead gantries to allow for electronic
toll collection at highway speeds. The project will improve capacity,
travel times, safety, customer convenience, and the potential for
long-term reduction in toll collection and maintenance costs while
reducing emissions. The project includes changes to the I-895
interchange ramps at both Frankfurst Avenue and Childs Street. 

Join us to learn about the:

project purpose and need,

proposed project improvements and

how they address the purpose and

need,

potential project impacts and mitigation, and

anticipated project schedule.

As part of the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) Study of
the I-895/Baltimore Harbor Tunnel Toll Plaza and Interchange
Improvements Project, the MDTA invites all interested parties to
join us at our Virtual Public Meeting.

As part of the I-895 / BHT AET Conversion and

Interchange Improvements project National

Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) Study, the

MDTA invities all interested parties to join us at

our Virtual Public Meeting.  Approval of the NEPA

document is anticipated Spring 2021.

The meeting will include a video presentation, and question and
answer period. Comments may be submitted now through
December 30, 2020. It is highly encouraged that comments be
submitted in advance of the Virtual Public Meeting. To submit
comments, please see the project webpage.
 

The meeting will include a video presentation,

and question and answer period.

Individuals wishing to participate in the virtual project update and  who require special accommodations
under the Americans with Disabilities Act, or require translation services (free of charge),

should contact the project team at  at least seven days prior to the update.I895TollPlaza@mdta.maryland.gov

Federal Highway Administration
U.S. Department of Transporatation

For further project information, visit
https://mdta.maryland.gov/I895TollPlaza

All meeting materials are available at https://mdta.maryland.gov/I895TollPlaza

Join via the project webpage
 orhttps://mdta.maryland.gov/I895TollPlaza

access via Microsoft Teams at
. For the audio-onlyhttps //bit.ly/3fsxzXO:

version of the meeting, call +1 443-409-5228
and when prompted for the Conference ID,
dial .115 015 123#

Join via the project webpage [URL] or 
access via Microsoft Teams here [URL].  
For the audio-only version of the meeting,
call [phone number] and when prompted
for the Conference ID, dial [ID number].
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